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Honorable Chair and Representative Ben Bowman and Committee Members,  

The PCP candidate should not touch the open ballots if they are candidates or be 

alone in a room with the open ballots. It is another stress to the clerk. They don't 

need it. If there is a different job that the PCP can do to help the clerk, ie phone calls, 

collect unopened ballots or sort them, etc then ok. 

I have another questions, why are the County Clerks not asking for help to make sure 

the DMV is not registering non citizens as was pointed out in the newspaper that they 

have registered over 50,000 non citizens onto our voter rolls? All I have heard is that 

we cannot know who they are non citizens. So are you going to leave the voter rolls 

corrupted? They need to be corrected or made new. 

Thank you, 

Janice Dysinger 

 


